
 

Dear Parents, 

 We’re excited to share our 

plans for December! Please 

mark your calendars for the 

following events:  

• December 6: School 

Closed for Parent-Teacher 

Conferences. 

 • December 13: Wear your 

Ugly Sweater Shirts to 

spread some holiday cheer!  

• December 20: Christmas 

Celebration with photos with 

Santa. 

• December 23 & 30: 

Minimum Days – School will 

close at 12:00 PM. We look 

forward to celebrating this 

joyous season with you and 

your children! 

• December 24/26/31 the 

school will be close  

Special Offer: Do you know a 

family who would love to join 

our preschool community? If 

you bring new kids to our 

school, you can enjoy a 

special discount: • $200 off 

the first month • $150 off the 

second month • $100 off the 

third month Spread the word 

and enjoy these savings! 
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